Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2009 3:01 PM

To: 'KHavenor@georesources.com’

Cc: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Reeves, Jacqueta EMNRD;
‘Wesley_Ingram@bim.gov'; 'Brian Collins'

Subject: SWD Application from Havenor Operating Company: Jack Tank No. 2 SWD 30-015-29602

Sec 12, T24S R31E

Hello Mr. Havenor:

Today, the OCD received a protest to this application from Marbob.

Please contact Brian Collins or other Marbob personnel: bcollins@marbob.com for questions concerning this.
Let us know if you work out something with them. Conversely, let us know if your attorney sets this to hearing.

We have not reviewed the application to determine if other issues exist. If the protest is formally dropped by Marbob
and if you request, we will continue to review the application.

/
Regards, [H‘Hf—-—“ {7?\*)}”\3 C’”ug/.

/ grk
William V. Jones PE (g *

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis

Santa I'e, NM 87305

505-476-3448

From: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2009 8:44 AM
To: KHavenor@georesources.com

Cc: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Subject: SWD Application

Mr. Havenor,

OCD just received your C-108 for the Jack Tank 7 Federal Well No. 1
The APl Number you show is for the Jack Tank 7 Federal Well No. 2
Which well is it?

Also need for you to send or fax me a signed Administrative Application Checklist
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/AdminApplicationChecklist20090826.DOC

Thank you,

Terry G. Warnell

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, NM 87505

505-476-3466
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Jones, William V., Ei = -~
P
From: '{} - ollins [bcollins@marbob.com]

Sent: . .. sday, October 21, 2009 9:26 AM

To: By " im, Richard, EMNRD; Jones, William V., EMNRD
Cc: le * _:arbob.com; Kay Havenor

Subject: H:* =nor Jack Tank No. 2 SWD Application Sec 12-24s-31e

RE: Objection to SWD Application
Havenor Operating Company
Jack Tank No. 2 SWD
Formerly Devon Heavy Metal 12 Fed 1
Sec. 12, T24S, R31E, Eddy County
APl 30-015-29602

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim:

Marbob Energy objects to the captioned SWD application. The wellbore proposed for reentry for SWD service is located
on Marbob Energy leasehold. We have staked two drill wells on this lease targeting the Delaware and Bone Spring
formations and do not want a Delaware SWD situated on our leasehold. It is possible that we may want to use the
captioned wellbore for development of our leasehold in the future. Please email me at beollins@marbob.com or call me at
575-748-3303 if you have questions.

Sincerely,
Brian Collins
Marbob Energy
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